
Event: Japan Cup Rounds 7&8

BULLETIN 4 Amended

The Stewards would like to draw your attention to the following:

a. Article 4.5 Driver Cooling System
Referencing Article 4.5 - it is highly recommended that the teams use the Driver Cooling
System as temperatures are forecasted to be over 30.1 degrees Celsius during the races. It
will not, however, be mandated.

b. Article 33.26 Blowers
Referencing Article 33.26, the Stewards allow the teams to use fans or blowers solely
directed to the drivers, on the grid and in the pit lane during the races only.

Please be guided accordingly.
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